
 

 

  
The Abingdon School 

have started their own 

Biology magazine 

which is full of 

interesting articles and 

art work.  

I am running a 

competition for John 

Mason School 

students year 7-13 to 

enter for a chance for 

their work to be 

published in the next 

edition of the 

magazine.  

This could be an 

article, an interview, 

some art, photography 

or a puzzle. But it must 

be linked to Biology in 

some way.  

 

If you are interested in the chance to feature in the magazine 

then send your entry to Mrs Williams 

kwilliams@johnmason.school by Friday 15th March. 
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